

On behalf of the Parochial Church Council of the Ecclesiastical Parish of

St Lawrence

Stratford-sub-Castle Wiltshire Diocese of Salisbury

4 November 2013

Safefoam Green Lane Riley Green Preston PR5 OSN

Dear Keri and Bob

We are absolutely delighted with all our cushions. They all fit perfectly and everyone that has seen and sat on them have been delighted with them too. Thank you so much for your excellent service in all aspects of bringing this project to a very successful end.

When I first contacted you back in May I was hopeful that we would be able to have the cushions in time for Christmas. We were able to raise the funds very quickly (started off by a bequest) and then your quick response once you received our order; it has been really good that between us the order has been fulfilled so quickly. I was particularly impressed with the delivery and the placing of the labelled cushions in their respective pews.

Once again thank you both and in particular to those who made the cushions to such a high standard.

All the best

ESS Hamp.

Heather Balston

Associate Vicar of St. Lawrence – The Rev'd Tessa Mann 01980 611942 Vicar of the Benefice of St Francis and St Lawrence – The Rev'd Paul Taylor